
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

August 25, 2023 
 
To Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Citizens, 
 
This letter is to inform you, Suzanne Williams has left her position as Director of Operations as of August 
11, 2023.  Suzanne leaves with deep appreciation for her many years of service and many contributions 
to the government.  
 
On an interim basis, operational duties will be shared between John Rankin, Senior Advisor, and Tamara 
Nelson, Chief Financial Officer. We look forward to a seamless transition of responsibilities during this 
time and until a new Director of Operations has been recruited. 
 
For immediate questions or concerns, please contact John Rankin or Tamara Nelson at the email addresses 
as provided below, or call Cixʷatin Centre Reception at (250) 726-7342 to be connected.  Programs and 
services will resume as normal.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Charles McCarthy 
President, Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government – Ucluelet First Nation 
Charles.McCarthy@ufn.ca 
 
Cc: John Rankin, Senior Advisor, John.Rankin@ufn.ca 
Cc: Tamara Nelson, Chief Financial Officer, CFO@ufn.ca 


